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From: Flanagan, Jack <Jack.Flanagan@leg.state.nh.us>
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2015 2:31 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Cc: tputney@brookline.nh.us
Subject: DG-14-380 Letterfrom NH Municipal Pipeline Coalition

Dear Chairman Honigberg

I have recently received the July 21st letter from the Coalition to you for the referenced matter.

In light of the fact that I represent two of the affected towns, Brookline and Mason, I am sending you this
correspondence as a Representative from District 26 from Hillsboro County and not the NH House Majority Leader.

I agree in totality with the recommendations in the aforementioned letter. The approving of the Liberty Utilities
settlement would directly impact 17 towns and their citizens in a highly negative way. Indirectly, the charge of the PUC is
to minimize the impact of potential Utilities operations and make sure that, if possible, cause no harm to the citizens of
New Hampshire. One can not ignore the moral responsibility we all has as public servants to the state we serve.

In light of the two projects that are also pending, I strongly encourage you to deny the Liberty Utilities proposal and
require any natural gas being utilized be from the existing enlarged pipelines.

It is time for the State of New Hampshire to do the right thing for its citizens.

Sincerely,

Rep Jack Flanagan
Hillsboro District 26
Serving Brookline and Mason, NH
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